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January 28, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear GHS Parents and Students, 
 
We are now ready to schedule semester 2 Opportunity Block Offerings. The Opportunity Block 
Offerings will be scheduled one time per cycle for the first semester. Students may request up to 
eight Opportunity Block Offerings. They may also choose no Opportunity Block Offerings. The 
process and timelines are below: 
 
• January 27 – February 6:  Review the Semester 2 Opportunity Block Offerings found on the 
GHS  Website and in Aspen, select Opportunity Block Offering requests. See directions below. 
• February 7:  GHS will load Opportunity Block Offering requests into the student’s schedule 
provided there is space available. 
• Feberuary 18:  Opportunity Block Offerings begin.  
 
 

Opportunity Block Offering Request Directions for STUDENTS in Aspen 
 

1. Log into Student Aspen Portal and go to the My Info tab (top green bar) and then click on 
“requests” (gray bar on left). 

2. Click the gray “select” button. If you do not see the select button, click on the ‘Entry Mode 
>>’ link first. 

 
  

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1580150551/greenwich/sivjfaifxtlgeyybd7zp/OPPORTUNITYBLOCKBROCHURE2nd2019-20FINALFINALwA.pdf


3. There are 108 total options.  You’ll see 10 on a page at a time.  Use the left/right buttons 
located above the course list, or use the drop down box to see all Opportunity Block 
Offerings. 

 
 

4. Place a check next to course you want to take.  You may go to other pages after checking a 
box and it will remain checked.  

 
5. For each course you have selected, you have the option to add up to two alternate courses. 

Scroll to the right and use the dropdown box to make your selections.  

 
 
 
The Alternate 1 course will only be scheduled if the primary course was not able to be 
scheduled. The Alternate 2 course will only be scheduled if both the primary and Alternate 
1 course were not able to be scheduled. 

  



6. Click “okay” to save all courses you checked.  You will now see a summary of the courses 
you selected.  There is also a place on this page to write a note to your counselor. 

 
7. Click “post.” 

 
 
You will be enrolled in the Opportunity Block courses you selected provided there is space.  In some 
cases you may not get every course you listed.  Your aspen schedule will indicate the courses you 
got in to.  Be sure to follow your new schedule on February 18 once you are enrolled in the 
Opportunity Block courses you selected.  Students may seek help from their guidance counselor. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Ralph Mayo 
Headmaster 
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